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Ms. Lisa Braud

Foreign Trade Zone Manager
Port of South Louisiana

171 Belle Terre Boulevard
LaPlace, Louisiana 70068

Re: Draft Report
La Division of Archaeology Report No. 22-3779
Negative Findings Report: Phase | Cultural Resources Investigation, 119.89 Ac (48.52 Ha) Port of
South Louisiana Survey Area, St. John the Baptist Parish, Louisiana

Dear Ms Braud:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 13 April 2011 and two copies of the above referenced report.
We have completed our review of this report and have no comments to offer. We will accept the report as
final upon receipt of two bound copies of the final report, along with a pdf of the report.

We concur that no historic properties will be impacted by this project.

If you have any questions, please contact Chip McGimsey in the Division of Archaeology by email at
cmcgimsey(@crt.state.la.us or by phone at 225-219-4600.

Sincerely,

Cmy Breas

Pam Breaux
State Historic Preservation Officer

PB:crm

PO. BoX 44247 ¢ BATON ROUGE, LOUISIANA 70804-4247 * PHONE (225) 342-8200 * FAX (225) 219-9772 * WWW.CRT.STATE.LA.US
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER



